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Events and
Workshops

Merry Christmas Season ASAA families! As we
embrace the festive spirit of December, I wanted
to take a moment to extend warm wishes to you
and your family. May this holiday season be filled
with joy, laughter, and cherished moments.

If you ever find yourselves in need of support or
guidance during this busy time, please remember
that I am here for you. My door is always open,
and I am here to assist in any way I can.

Wishing you a Merry December and a joyful start
to the winter break!

Talk with your child about what it means to be
inclusive and compassionate.
Create a Kindness Tree with your child. Write
different ways to be inclusive and kind on the 

The Invisible Boy  by Trudy Ludwig is a story that
shows how small acts of kindness can help children
feel included and allow them to flourish.

1.

2.

leaves. You can use the provided leaf templates or
children can make their own! 

Follow Bibliothèque de Beaumont
Library for the latest events and
programs for children. They have
many fun activites planned for
the month of December! Please
check out their Facebook Page
for more information.
If you or a family you know is
needing a helping hand this
Christmas, please check out the
Christmas Elves and Santa’s
Helpers ad below. Families can
self refer through Beaumont
FCSS.

Book of the
month

Contact info
Miss Ellesar

Email:
ellesar.abboud@starcatholic.ab.ca

Phone:
780-929-2961






